
 

 

More than $4.1 million scheduled to be invested in the  

Culver City Customer Service Area in 2020 
Some projects listed may be in the design stage with construction to follow in a later 

year, and construction activities may already be complete. 

Water Supply Enhancements 

WB-24 & 34 Upgrade  $425,000  

Baldwin Hills WQ Improvements  $1,600,000  

New WB Interconnection (preliminary design only)  $100,000  

Baldwin Hills East and West Tanks (design only)  $35,000 

 

Distribution Improvements 

Washington Blvd, Helms to Sentney  $1,000,000  

Rudman Drive Area Main Replacement  $221,000  

Madison Avenue Area Main Replacement (design only)  $30,000  

Purdue Avenue Area Main Replacement (design only)  $30,000 

 

Other Ongoing Improvements 

Replace old meters, services, safety equipment, etc.  

 Approximately $ 675,000 

 


